REPLY ID: HIGK

First and foremost, I would like to extend my gratitude
to all those who have united for the Phone Justice Campaign.
Let's hope the Federal Communications Commission will confront
this issue with the gravity and dedication it deserves. The
inmate phone companies shouldn't be gouging. We need to come
together on this issue. Remember, united we stand, and divided
we fall. So more letters need to be written on the high phone
rates and how they are affecting you and your family. You can
mail your letters to:

CHAIRMAN JULIUS GENACHOWSKI
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
PUBLIC COMMENTS
445 12TH STREET SW

WASHINGTON, DC 20554

I also want to give a Special Thanks to Ms. Susan W. who
did the transcription for my Phone Justice post. I just hope
my next post (FATHERLESS HOMES) doesn't give her Carpal Tunnel.
It is 23 pages (SMILE). I would like to express my delight on
my daughter's recent enrcllment into cosmetology school. She
always had a fondness for doing hair and nails. T told her
doing what you love is the cornerstone of having abundance in
your life. I am posting my Grades from last semester. I will

be returnig next semester.

In Justice and Solidarity
Michael



